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LAGUARDIA AIRPORT TERMINALS C AND D FHV 
HOLD LOT IS MOVING 

  
The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey will close Lot P4 
at LGA, the FHV hold lot for Terminal C and D, at the end of 
operations on Wednesday, October 10, 2018. The Citi Field 
Marina Lot will be used as the Terminal C and D FHV hold lot 
beginning at 4 a.m. on October 11, 2018. 
 
Terminal pickups will continue to be allowed curbside at 
Terminals C and D. 
 
Drivers using the Terminal A and B hold lots will not be affected 
by this change. Yellow taxis will not be affected by this change. 
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